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Come along.We’ve lots to tell you about the weekend !!!!!.

Daryl Mair is an expert pruner and fairly new to our membership. He has offered to demonstrate
sharpening secateurs etc and you are invited to learn from him at our next meeting.
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Vale Alex Graham
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Tuesday 20th August Helen Lovell Neutrog at Pomonal Hall

Dig that crazy car! Members got
together for an excellent meal at
the Spirit of Punjab before our
meeting. (Last minute change
because the Halls Gap Hotel, like
Barneys, is closed on Tuesdays).
Helen Lovell gave an amazing
presentation about the composting
and laboratory processes at the
Neutrog facility.  We were very
stimulated and invited to organise
an excursion to visit their
premises. Neutrog is also a
WAMA sponsor, and Helen was an
informative guest attending the
next day for the WAMA working
bee where team WAMA planted
gifts from Cranbourne Botanic
Garden.

Members are always invited to bring flowers to show off or to get help with identification or garden
problems.

We have been overwhelmed by the generosity of Phil & Lindsey
Williams, who want the community nursery to be sited at 44 Wildflower
Dr in perpetuity!

The site is looking pretty clean now, the small poly-tunnel is operational
and we’re almost ready to cover the large hot house. You’d be very
welcome to pop in to see the progress or to lend a hand, which includes
sowing (as you know, there are not many things more satisfying than
watching seeds you have sown grow into little plants). The working bee
day and time is every Wednesday between 10am and about 12pm. It
has been that for years and will no doubt always be so. There is always
something to do and there is always a cuppa and chat.

John King
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Thank you everyone for renewing before the end of September.
We have 50 memberships: 22 households (inc. 2 Life Members) and 28 Individuals (inc 2 Life Members)

If you do not subscribe to the Australian Plants journal, you should have received your copy of Growing
Australian (AP was late off the press & delayed postage).

If you’d like a postage-free book from the booklist, let me know soon, and we’ll ask Bill & Sue to pack it
with the books for the show. A big thank you to our Melbourne members, Graham & Velda Ellis, who have
agreed to bring the books up on the Friday before the show.

If you see someone at the show wearing a Grampians Group name badge whom you don’t recognise,
please introduce yourself & make them welcome. There are eight who have joined over the past year.

Best wishes, John King

Also APS Victoria (APSV) Committee of Management quarterly meetings - all members welcome:

March quarterly meeting
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May quarterly meeting at 9.30am

July quarterly weekend hosted by APS Bendigo

23 and 24 November, quarterly weekend & AGM, hosted by APS Wangaratta.

32nd ANPSA National Biennial Conference hosted by APS Victoria
30 September to 4 October at The Round, Nunawading. “Gardens for Life”

2025 - 15th FJC Rogers Seminar: “Epacridaceae” hosted by APS Mornington Peninsula
2026 -  South Australia Biennial conference will be held in Alice Springs.
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